From: Judy Clementson (Clir)

To: Aquind Interconnector

Subject: Open Floor Hearing - Request to Speak
Date: 03 October 2020 19:40:26

Dear Sirs,

| would like to be registered to speak at the Open Floor Hearing on 7th December or at
another similar hearing as | can be flexible.

My concerns are with several issues including but not limited to:

e The Rochdale Envelope approach being applied in this project;
e Funding of the project;

e the 'climate change' emergency vs demand for electricity

e Post EN1 significant changes which may 'reset' demand

Kind regards

Cllr Judith Clementson
Ward Member for Denmead

Winchester City & District Council

Phone: 07778 111643
Email: JClementson@winchester.gov.uk

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the addressed
individual. The information in this email may be confidential; if you have received it in
error, please accept our apologies and notify the sender as soon as possible, and delete it
from your system without distributing or copying any information contained within it.
Under UK Data Protection and Freedom of Information legislation, the contents of this
email might have to be disclosed in response to a request. We check emails and
attachments for viruses before they are sent, but you are advised to carry out your own
virus checks. Winchester City Council cannot accept any responsibility for loss or damage
caused by viruses.
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